Appendix 7
You Said:
That often you are waiting a long time for your call to be answered when you telephone the surgery to make an appointment, particularly first thing in the morning.

We Did:

We are currently in the process of working with BT to increase the number of telephone lines that are available to answer the appointment line from 8am in the morning.

By the end of September 2011, additional lines will be in place to take calls for appointments from 8am in the morning.

Reception staff rotas are also being planned to ensure that all lines are fully manned from 8am.

You Said:

That often it is difficult to get an appointment in a timescale that suits you.
We Did:

We are currently in the process of recruiting an additional GP to work 8 sessions per week. Our new GP will be with us by the end of October 2011. 

We have also appointed 2 part time Minor Illness Nurses. One nurse has taken up her new position, with the second nurse due to join us by the end of October 2011.
